From: Eranklin, Mike

To: Statements

Subject: Docket No. W-1314, Sub 4: Pluris Webb Creek, LLC - Pluris Webb Creek WWTPFW: [External] Pluris Webb Creek
Date: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 1:53:10 PM

Attachments: Public Utility Commission letter.docx

Please file this email AND the attached letter on the subject docket. Thanks!

Mike Franklin

Water, Sewer & Telephone Division - Public Staff
430 N. Salisbury Street, Suite 2074

4326 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-4300

Ph: (919) 715-2666

E-MAIL CORRESPONDENCE TO AND FROM THIS ADDRESS IS SUBJECT TO THE NORTH CAROLINA
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW AND MAY BE DISCLOSED TO THIRD PARTIES.

From: Lori Rawls <lorirawls63@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 1:23 PM

To: Franklin, Mike <Mike.Franklin@psncuc.nc.gov>
Subject: [External] Pluris Webb Creek

CAUTION:

Please see the attached letter regarding Pluris Webb Creek hearing,
Docket No. W-1314 Sub 4

Thank you,

Lori McClain

200 Jessie Cir., Hubert NC 28539
Creekertown Vlllas Subdivision

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third
parties by an authorized state official.
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To:  State of North Carolina Utilities Commission

        Raleigh, NC

Docket W -1314, SUB 4

Re:  Pluris Webb Creek Rate Increase



Dear Commission,

	Pluris Webb Creek is asking to raise my sewer utility rate from 37.69 per month to 73.38 per month.  That is almost double the current rate.  I understand the cost of this things increases, but this is ridiculous.  I can understand a 10 % increase, but almost a 50% increase, especially in a time when people are unemployed due to the pandemic.



	Please carefully look at the rate increase.  I work two jobs, and my overall pay increase per year, as established by the NC General Assembly was only 1% last year.  I would love a 50% pay raise, but that will never happen.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.



Lori McClain

200 Jessie Circle

Creekertown Villas Subdivision
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